
April 2, 2008

Ron Severtis

ASC Curriculum & Assessment office

Dear Mr. Severtis,

The School of Environment and Natural Resources Academic Affairs Committee has reviewed the new course request for Geography 420.  We agree that this is an important topic and that the content overlap with our current SENR 201 course is minor and complementary.

We fully support this new course moving forward as requested.

Sincerely,

Tom Koontz, chair

Academic Affairs Committee

School of Environment and Natural Resources


 		School of Environment and Natural Resources





210 Kottman Hall


2021 Coffey Road


Columbus, OH 43210-1085





Phone (614) 292-2265


Fax (614) 292-7432


Web http://snr.osu.edu






































